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Administrator’s News... 

October 2014 

  
October 13………….…...D1 & D2 

Picture Day 

October 14………….Sibling, D2, 
D3 & VPK C Picture Day 

October 15………..VPK A, B & D 
Picture Day 

October 20……. 
Ms. Vanessa’s Birthday 

October 20……………..NO VPK 

October 24…...FALL  
FESTIVAL 

October 28…………………..Ms. 
Liza’s Birthday 

October 31………..Happy  
Halloween 

 

Fall is here!! ( At least that’s what the calendar says), although the tem-
perature hasn't gotten much cooler. September was a wonderful month. 
Thank you to all of our amazing parents that came to our Parent Orienta-

tion, it was a great evening. We are looking forward to an amazing 
school year, with great parent involvement. On September 12th, I offi-

cially became Mrs. Melissa Flores-Skerczak. Thank you to everyone that 
has wished me & my family happiness. It means the world to me.  

 
This month is one of our favorites here at Wellington! Our annual FALL 
FESTIVAL is October 24th at 7pm. We are requesting donations of indi-

vidually wrapped bags of candy for our trick-or-treaters!! There will be a 
sign up sheet on the front desk for baked goods for the cake walk. We 
appreciate any and all donations. We cannot wait to see everyone in 

their Halloween costumes. Friday, October 31st @ 9:30am our children 
will walk in our Mask Parade. All are welcomed and we hope to see you 
there! We want to remind parents that children should NOT wear cos-

tumes this day!!  
 

Progress reports will be distributed Monday, October 27th. These re-
ports are completed on each child by their teachers. The results of the 

progress reports assist us in gauging our curriculum and the growth the 
children have accomplished academically. Our goal at Wellington Acad-
emy is to make learning a fun process in which children develop a posi-

tive self-esteem about themselves and learning. Please sign & return the 
progress report to the Front Office by Friday, November 7th. If you 

would like to have a conference with your child’s teachers, just fill out a 
conference request form (located on the front counter).  

 
Lifetouch Portraits will be here Monday, October 13th-Wednesday, Oc-
tober 15th. Please check the posters to determine what day will be your 

child’s portrait day.  
 

Pick up this months family project on the front counter. Use your imagi-
nation & spend time as a family creating a masterpiece. We are asking 

that you return it once you are done, so that we can use them as decora-
tion in our front reception area! 

 
I know that this month is going to be too much fun!! We hope to see  

EVERYONE at the Fall Festival!! 
 
 

Love, Mrs. Melissa  
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October Curriculum 

 
Letters: Ii, Jj, Kk, & Ll 

Numbers:6, 7 & 8  

Shapes: Oval & Square 

Colors: Orange & Black 

 

Fall  

Festival  

Friday, October 24th, 2014 
7:00pm-9:00pm  

Parents, children, family & friends are invited! This is a night of fun, safe, 
and eventful trick-or-treating! Each classroom will be decorated and have a 
fun activity planned for the kids. There will be a cake walk, face painting, 
and lots of raffles! We encourage the children as well as the parents to wear 
their Halloween Costumes! ( Please no scary costumes ) 

 
Admission to this event is $2 per person. Tickets will go on sale Monday,  

October 6th in the Front Office! There will be sign up sheets posted for cake 
walk donations closer to the festival date. We will also be in need of LOTS of 

candy! Any donations of individually wrapped candy are greatly  
appreciated!  



Developmental One 

Fall is here already...crazy right?! We 

are in full Halloween mode around 

here. Please keep checking your child’s 
parent board for any information or 

important reminders. Every thing that 

comes to school should be labeled with 

your child’s name on it. In case it gets 
misplaced or there happens to be two 

in the class. Children at this age do get 

sick, but please if your child has a fever 

or has any flu like symptoms, please 

keep them home. We do not want any 

of the other children to get sick. We 

cannot wait to see everyone at our fall 

festival. Come dressed in your cos-

tumes & we will see you there!! 

Developmental Three A 

We would like to thank all of our 

parents who took time out of their 

day to come to our Parent Orienta-

tion, it was nice to be able to get to 

know you a little better. We have so 

many fun activities and learning 

opportunities planned for this 

month!! The letters of the month 

are I, J, K & L and the numbers are 

6, 7 & 8 please practice these with 

your child at home. Practice makes 

perfect!! We are very excited for 

our annual Fall Festival at the end 

of the month. If you would like to 

donate any decorations for our 

classroom or any candy, we would 

greatly appreciate it!! Welcome to 

our new friends Bailey, Carter & 

Zarek to our classroom!!  

Developmental Two A 
September was an exciting month 
with lots of positive changes. We 

welcomed new friends, Evan, Wil-
liam, Jemma, Camille & Adyn to 

our class. We were very excited to 
have Ms. Michelle join our two 

year old team!! A big thank you to 
the parents attended our Parent 

Orientation. We want to keep the 
lines of communication open re-
garding your child’s progress in 

school. Individual progress reports 
will be going home in the next few 

weeks. October is always a fun 
month for us with the highlight 

being our annual Fall Festival on 
the 24th. We would appreciate any 

donations of candy. We will be 
having a Halloween party as well, 
be sure to keep checking the par-
ent board for details. We are still 
looking for those family pictures 
from those of you who haven’t 

brought yours in yet. Happy Hal-
loween!! 

 
Developmental Three B 

 
We love Autumn!!! We are VERY 
excited and cannot wait for this 

month. Our theme for the month 
is Nature & Halloween, our annual 
Fall Festival is coming up and we 

are going to have an absolute 
blast!! It is a great time for all 

ages! If you would like to bring in 
candy or decorations we would 

love that, and greatly appreciate it! 
Keep your eyes out for all the fun 

filled activities and projects  
coming up!  
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CLASSROOM NEWS 

Happy Birthday to all of our special friends 
celebrating this month!!! 

 

Developmental Two B 
We are taking off!! We have been 

very busy practicing writing our let-
ters and numbers, along with basic 
pencil skills. It is amazing to see the 
children’s progress. Did you know 

that your child is learning Espanol?? 
We don’t just stop at the days of the 
week, months of the year and num-
bers; we practice saying & identify-
ing classroom objects in both lan-
guages. Remember to check on & 

around our dry-erase board daily for 
important reminders & announce-
ments!! Halloween is right around 

the corner & we would LOVE to 
make our room very festive, so if you 
would like to donate any decorations 
we would greatly appreciate them!!! 

 

VPK A & B 
October is already here...can you 

believe it?! We have already gotten 
through 2 months of school, it is fly-

ing by fast!! We are VERY, VERY 
excited to get the holiday festivities 

started. Halloween is a huge produc-
tion here at Wellington. Our annual 
Fall Festival is going to be Friday, 

October 24th. We  cannot wait to see 
everyone in their costumes. We ask 
that your child NOT wear a costume 

the day of Halloween, as we have 
our mask parade that morning. If 
anyone would like to donate any 

decorations such as glow sticks, spi-
der web, orange or purple lights, 

black lights etc. It would GREATLY 
appreciated! Thank you for all that 

you do for our classroom, we cannot 
thank you enough for everything! 
Please keep checking your child’s 
folder as well as the parent board 
outside the classroom for any new 

announcements or updates!!  

 Giovanni M. 

Aleeya R. 

Ramiel S. 

Jacob S. 

P.J. S. 

Landon S. 

Lorenzo V. 

Maddox W. 

Alexander B. 

Sophia C. 

Josiah C. 

Aiden D. 

Raiden J.  

Xavier J. 

Kaylan M. 

Damon M. 

Aubree M. 



To park in a designated parking spot. Parking 

along the tree line in the parking lot has  

resulted in many “fender benders.” You are 
more then welcome to park along the street 

if there is no parking in our parking lot.  

Did you know that we serve breakfast 
from 6:30 until 9am?? Mr. Mike loves 

feeding the children first thing in the 
mornings. Breakfast is the most  

important meal of the day!!  

Wellington is a NO CELL 
PHONE ZONE! Please re-
frain from using your cell 

phone inside the facility, as 
it is hard for the teachers to 

maintain open  
communication about your 

child’s day with you.  

“One mans trash, is  
another mans treasure..” 
We gladly take any do-

nations of toys, books 

or treasure box trin-

kets!!  

For the safety of other parents, please  

ENTER through the ENTRANCE, and EXIT 

through the EXIT at the end of the parking 

lot. For the safety of our children, do not 

leave children in the car, running or not. It 

is not safe.  

Want to earn $100 off your  
tuition?? Refer a family to  

Wellington, and after them being 
enrolled for a month, you will 
get a $100 credit to your  

account!! 


